FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can you provide under the Freedom of Information Act details with respect to your provision of assisted technology and monitoring services provided by the local authority:

1. Does the local authority provide telecare monitoring services in-house or are these services outsourced to a third party?
The telecare monitoring service is an in-house service.


2. If the monitoring services are delivered by the local authority can you please provide contact details of the person managing the service (please provide name, job title, email address and phone number)
Junior staff names are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes. Therefore, this Information is exempt from release.


3. If the monitoring services are provided by a third party, please supply the name of the organisation.
Not applicable.

4. If the monitoring services are delivered by the local authority can you please can you please supply the name of the platform used.
UMO (Enovation)

5. How far ahead are you with the analogue to digital switch?

Having only recently upgraded to a digitally enabled alarm receiving centre (UMO) the Council has not completed the analogue to digital upgrade of telecare devices.  Circa 2000 telecare dispersed alarms remain to be upgraded.  The Council has data sharing agreements in place with the major telephony providers to support the transition from analogue to digital.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
